
VFW Post 7692 – Freedom WI 
 

VFW Post 7692 Poppy Buddy team at the Packers Football game on 09/24/17 
 

 
The VFW Post 7692 Buddy Poppy Team represented us at Lambeau Stadium on Sunday September 
24, 2017. Members of the Buddy Poppy Team at Lambeau Stadium included: Clyde Baumgart, Rob 
Bonack, Oleg Katsnelson, Henry Mckenna, Jack Nienhaus, Denny Peters, Marty Van Groll, Jim Van 
Den Heuval and KenVan Den Heuval. Thank you everyone who served on the Buddy Poppy Team. 
 
Also, a special thank you to the football fans who were very generous with their contributions to the 
Buddy Poppy fund. 
 
Please see below for a few pictures of the event received from Henry Mckenna. Thanks Henry for 
taking the pictures. 
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Marty Van Groll & Jim Van Den Heuvel 

 

 
 



Jack Nienhaus and Rob Bonack  
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This announcement was submitted by Mike Farrell, VFW Post 7692, 09/26/2017 
 


